
Delegation Request 
 
Scott Mack, Vic Sweett and Jill Sweett have requested an appearance before Council. 
 
The requested date is  February 25, 2019. 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Council 
 
Presenter’s Information: 
 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
Bringing a presentation:  Yes 
 
Details of Presentation: 
 
How 60 Bryden Street will impact 210 Stewart Avenue in an adverse way if variances are allowed under 
application number DVP00374.  Desired outcome:  That DVP00374 at 60 Bryden Street not be approved. 


